
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to school.  Hopefully you’ve all had a lovely 
Easter and enjoyed the time with your families.   

Please see our topic overview on the website for all the details 
on our learning this term. Our topic is, ‘Up, Up and Away’ and 
we will be looking at the history of flight and maps/ geography 
associated with this. In science our focus will be on plants and 
seasons. 

Yoga will still be taught on Wednesday mornings.  As the 
weather improves and the girls start wearing their summer 
dresses, you may want to send them in with their P.E. shorts to 
wear beneath their skirts or dresses for yoga.  Please ensure 
long hair is tied back and it would also be helpful for any ear-
rings to be removed for all P.E. sessions. 

We’re hoping to have Mrs Hoare starting back with us this 
term.  Until she returns full-time, we will continue to have Mr 
Bird and Mrs Wilson as our class TAs. 

As ever, if you would like to talk with us about any concerns 
please catch us after school or make an appointment through 
Gina.   

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Oliver, Mrs Bushell and Mrs Hoare. 

Homework 

Reading 
Please continue to read 
at home at least 3 
times each week and 
record so in the reading 
records.  Children who 
do so get an owl on our 
reading tree on Friday.  
Reading in school does 
not go towards their 
reward. 
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Please ensure 
that your 
child’s jumper 
or cardigan is 
named.  At this 
time of the 
year they take 
them off and 
forget where 
they put them. 

Maths 
Homework will be set 
each Friday based on that 
week’s work.  It will be 
either on a sheet or on 
My Maths.  Please return 
the finished homework 
by the following 
Wednesday. 

Spellings 
Spellings for Year 2 are 
on the website ready for 
tests each Friday.   
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